
DTI Notice:  230301-03  

  

Topic:  AGR Continuation Decision (ACD) process  

  

Applicable to:  Air Force Reserve Airmen   

  

BLUF:  The AGR Continuation Decision (ACD) process will be live on MyVector in May.  

  

 The AGR Continuation Decision (ACD) process will transition from myPers to  

MyVector in May.  As in previous years, there will be two upcoming ACD opportunities during 

2023.  AGR members with a date of separation between 1 January to 30 June 2024 will meet a 

board in May 2023. AGR members with a date of separation between 1 July to - 31 December 

2024 will meet a board in October 2023.  

  

When the platform goes live, additional information will be provided to the FSSs  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


